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Boone County Public Works 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 
 
FROM:   Bryan Boyce, Road Maintenance Superintendent 
 
DATE: 6/11/12 
 
EVENT: Work on El Centro Ct in El Chaparral Subdivision  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Weather Permitting, Boone County Public Works will be performing 
concrete panel replacements along El Centro Ct in the El Chaparral 
Subdivision between June 12 and July 3, 2012.  Work will typically be 
performed between 7:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday – Friday.  No 
Parking areas will be designated the day before work is to begin on a 
particular section of road.  Roads will not be closed, but residents should 
expect to slowly maneuver around work areas. 
 
Please use caution in all construction/work zones, and find an alternate 
route if necessary. 
 

Thanks for your cooperation as we work on these improvements. 
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